
 

 

 

February 7, 2020 

 

Attention:   Cathie Ritchie, Clerk 

 

RE:   Municipal Representation on the Trent Conservation Coalition Source Protection 

Committee – Selection of Candidates 

 

Thank you for your council resolution supporting Councillor Doug Elmslie as one of the new municipal 

members representing municipalities within the Kawartha-Haliburton Source Protection Area on the 

Trent Source Protection Committee (SPC).  We believe he will be a great representative for the source 

protection area on the committee. 

 

We would appreciate a second resolution in support of Township of Minden Hills Mayor Brent Devolin.   

As per O. Reg. 288/07 of the Clean Water Act, 2006 all municipalities within the Kawartha-Haliburton 

SPA must pass formal council resolutions endorsing both Councillor Doug Elmslie and Mayor Brent 

Devolin as the municipal representatives on the SPC as both representatives represent all 

municipalities within the source protection area.   

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation in protecting our municipal drinking water sources.  Your 

efforts are greatly appreciated.  For additional information or clarification please do not hesitate to call 

me at 705-328-2271 ext. 215. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Mark Majchrowski 
 
Chief Administrative Officer, 
Kawartha Conservation, 
Kawartha-Haliburton Source Protection Authority 
 
 
Copy: Jim Hunt, Chair, Trent Conservation Coalition Source Protection Committee 
 Keith Taylor, Project Manager, Source Protection Planning, Trent Conservation Coalition 
 Ted Smith, Chair, Kawartha-Haliburton Source Protection Authority 
 






